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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


July 2, 2015


 


Southbound Lincoln Way Closure begins Monday in White Oak


 


Pittsburgh – PennDOT District 11 is announcing the southbound lane on Lincoln Way
(Route 2031) in White Oak Borough, Allegheny County, will temporarily close to traffic on
Monday, July 6, weather permitting.
 
Beginning at 7:30 a.m. on Monday, July 6, southbound Lincoln Way (Route 2031) will
close to traffic from Henderson Road to Jacks Run Road (Route 48) through midnight on
Sunday, July 19. This short-term closure of southbound Lincoln Way is necessary to
accommodate undercutting activities and full depth reconstruction. Northbound traffic will
not be impacted. Southbound motorists will be detoured.
 
Posted detour
From Henderson Road


Head northbound on Lincoln Way
Turn right onto State Street
Turn left onto Pennsylvania Avenue
Turn right onto 5th Avenue (Route 148)
Turn right onto Lincoln Highway (Route 30)
Turn right onto Jacks Run Road (Route 48)
Follow back to Lincoln Way
End detour


 
The businesses located along northbound and southbound Lincoln Way will remain open
to customers during construction.
 
This $6.9 million congestion improvement project includes widening to add turning lanes,
intersection realignment, milling and resurfacing, drainage and signal upgrades on
approximately 1.9 miles of Lincoln Way through the business district in White Oak
Borough. Overall work is set to be completed in May 2016.
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Motorists can check conditions on more than 40,000 roadway miles by visiting
www.511PA.com. 511PA, which is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay
warnings, weather forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 770 traffic
cameras.
 
511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android devices,
by calling 5-1-1, or by following regional Twitter alerts accessible on the 511PA website.
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